

OFFICE OF THE SUPERINTENDENT HARRISON PUBLIC SCHOOLS

501 HAMILTON STREET

HARRISON, NEW JERSEY 07029 Tel. (973) 483-4627 Fax (973) 483-7484

MAUREEN KROOG

JAMES P. DORAN, Ed.D.

Acting Superintendent of Schools/ Director of Curriculum and Instruction Director of Personnel/Human Resources Compliance and Crisis Management

May 22, 2019

Dear Parents/Guardians,

It is our pleasure to share with you that the Harrison Public School District has allocated funding to offer the *Harrison Summer Enrichment Program*. The primary focus of the program is to improve student achievement for ALL Harrison Public School students by providing them with academic, social, and personal enrichment opportunities during the summer months.

This summer, students entering grades 6 through 12 will participate in two "Clubs." The Clubs will complete projects that infuse all content areas to provide students with dynamic learning opportunities that are fun and engaging.

General Information about of the Summer Enrichment Program

- When: July 9 August 1, 2019, Mondays through Thursdays. No Fridays.
- **Time and Location:** 9:30 A.M. 12:30 P.M. at Harrison High School
- FREE lunch: Served to all students enrolled
- **T-Shirt**: Each student who enrolls in the program will receive a free t-shirt
- **Field Trips**: Classes may participate in various fun and educational field trips during the program. More information to follow.

If you wish to enroll your child in the program, please complete the online registration by going to www.harrisonschools.org under Resources > Parents and Students > Summer Program Forms. Please register your child no later than Friday, May 31, 2019.

Please contact Mr. Valente at <u>steven.valente@staff.harrisonschools.org</u> if you have any questions or need help.

Sincerely,

Maureen Kroog

Acting Superintendent of Schools /

Director of Curriculum and Instruction

James P. Doran, Ed.D.

Director of Personnel/Human Resources/

Compliance and Crisis Management